Hercules High School Parent Teacher Organization Membership Drive 2018-2019

HHS PTO Operating funds are raised through membership and donations.

Even if you do not join the PTO now, you can still sign up for the **HHS PTO e-mail tree**, help the school raise funds through your store purchases with eScript (*HHS acct # 500118236*) that also includes shopping at Lucky's, Food Maxx, or SaveMart supermarkets, Goodshop.com, or donate. The HHS PTO is a 501c3 non-profit corporation; your membership and/or donation dollars are tax-deductible.

You are always welcome to attend PTO meetings and future sponsored and/or co-sponsored programs. We meet @6:30pm once a month (schedule TBA) in the Career Center, except when there is a schedule change due to conflicting activities, holiday, or school is in recess.

To join the HHS PTO e-tree to receive updates, please email your request to:

herculeshighPTO@thetitans.org

- All are welcome
- Membership is \$20 for the school year
- Donations accepted

Name of HHS student(s):		Grade:
		>>>Circle One<<<
Member Name(s):		Family Member/ Teacher /Friend
Address:		
City:	Zip Code:	Phone:
Email:		
	Memberships:	x = \$
	Donation:	\$
	Total: (cash or check payable	e to Hercules HS PTO) \$

Mail Check (please do not mail cash!) and return this form to Hercules High School PTO, P.O. Box 5477, Hercules, CA. 94547, or drop off at the HHS office, lower level, in an envelope addressed to <u>Hercules High School PTO</u>.

The students, teachers and parents of HHS thank you for your support! **GO TITANS!**